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FEDERAL MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
FEDERAL GOVERNMENT GIRLS COLLEGE,
UGBOWO BENIN CITY, EDO STATE
INVITATION TO TENDER FOR SOME CONSTRUCTION AND RENOVATION WORKS

1.0 INTRODUCTION
In line with the goals and objectives of the National Policy on Education which is to improve the quality of education at all levels, the
Federal Government of Nigeria has allocated funds in the 2018 Appropriation to the Federal Government Girls College, Benin City in Edo
State in order to provide conducive teaching and learning environment and improve the quality of education. FGGC, Benin is therefore
desirous to construct and renovate some buildings, carry out water reticulation and construction of internal roads. Accordingly, the
college wishes to invite reputable contractors with relevant proven competence and experience to submit tenders for the execution of
the following projects.
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